
 
 

Mark Sanford         Post Office Box 12267 
Governor          Columbia 29211 

 
Extradition Office 
803-734-5283 (O)         August 16, 2004 
803-734-6453 (Fax) 

 
 
 
Laron Pelzer 
113 Fire Tower Lane  
St. Matthews, S.C. 29135 
 
RE: Commonwealth of Virginia v. Laron Pelzer  
 Extradition 
 
Dear Mr. Pelzer: 
 
It is imperative that you contact me as soon as possible to discuss the above matter.  As you are aware, it 
was agreed that you would be given the opportunity to work through your attorney to resolve this matter in 
Virginia without the necessity of being extradited.  In speaking with Mr. Davey, I understood that he would 
coordinate your appearance in Virginia with the Commonwealth’s Attorney’s Office.  As of this date, I 
have not received any information from Mr. Davey as to what is being done on your behalf in Virginia.  
This matter needs to be resolved.  I may be contacted at the above telephone number.  If I am not in, please 
leave a message and I will return your call.    
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Robert E. Merritt 
Extradition Coordinator 

  
 
cc: Rita O'Neal, Attorney General's Office 
  


